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VIA RESS AND EMAIL 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 

 
Re:   Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas, or the Company) 

EB-2022-0200 - 2024 Rebasing – Interrogatory Response Update 
 

 
Enbridge Gas filed its 2024 Rates Application and the majority of its supporting 
evidence on October 31, 2022 and the balance of its evidence on November 30, 2022. 
In this Application, Enbridge Gas requests approval of rates for the sale, distribution, 
transmission, and storage of gas commencing January 1, 2024. Enbridge Gas also 
applies for approval of an incentive rate-making mechanism (IRM) for the years from 
2025 to 2028.  
 
Enbridge Gas is filing an update to Exhibit I.9.1-SEC-220, which was originally filed on 
March 8, 2023. The response includes a description of the need to continue to maintain 
the Short-Term Storage and Other Balancing Services (Account No. 179-70) on an 
interim basis until such time that the outcomes of the OEB’s decision in Phase 2 and/or 
Phase 3 related to storage are known and Gas Supply Plan is implemented. 
Continuation of the account on an interim basis allows for tracking and sharing of 
revenues from the sale of the excess utility storage space in the Union rate zones for 
the benefit of ratepayers. 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Strategic Applications – Rate Rebasing     
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